

Break the Chains!

<u>Capacity building for local promoters</u> to address issues of poverty on a local level

> Prague, Czech Republic 15th - 17th May 2015

Dear Friends,

Greetings on behalf of the Ecumenical Youth Council in Europe (EYCE)!

We would like to invite you and young people from your organisation for the upcoming capacity building training "Break the Chains!" to be held in Prague, Czech Republic from 15th - 17th of May 2015.

After the successful training held in Romania in 2014, it has been decided to dedicate more time also in 2015 to introduce the campaign to the Member Organisations and enable them to implement campaign activities in their own contexts. This way, all together, we can achieve a stronger campaign presence on the local level and more ownership by the member organisations.

The training course aims at empowering the representatives from youth organisations and movements to start local initiatives addressing poverty. During the training course mainly interactive non-formal education methods will be used, complemented by the input of an expert in the field.

Following things will be offered to the participants:

- introduction of the work of campaign so far
- · input by an expert
- sharing good practices of already existent initiatives
- various practical tools needed for implementing local projects
- knowledge how to reach out to those in need and building solidarity
- possibility to contribute with the experience and ideas of your organisation to the content of the campaign

PARTICIPATION FEE

The participation fee for the capacity building training will be **50**€ (Euros) including accommodation, meals and programme.

TRAVEL REIMBURSEMENTS - SPECIAL OFFER!!!

To allow EYCE's member organisations to take part in this capacity building training more extensively, we would like to offer a special conditions regarding the travel reimbursements. **The participants**

recommended by the EYCE member organisation, will be entitled for 90% reimbursement (for maximum two participants per member organisation). To all the other participants the regular reimbursement policy will be applied.

REGISTRATION

The registration form is enclosed at the end of this document. You can also find it on EYCE's website.

Please send the registration forms to applications@eyce.org or by fax +32 2 510 61 72 as soon as possible. The absolutely latest deadline for registration will be

20th of APRIL 2015

More practical information and more outlined programme will be sent to you in couple of weeks! Please share this information in your networks, and especially with the persons you will recommend for this event!





